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Corrections captain resigns after posting inappropriate photos online 
 
Seminole Co. Fla., (03/01/2018) -The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office today announces that after learning of 
the commencement of a preliminary investigation into the posting of inappropriate photographs of himself on 
social media accessible to the public, Joseph Klinger, a captain who was assigned to the the Department of 
Corrections as a corrections supervisor, tendered his immediate resignation. 
 
"I am extremely disappointed in Klinger's actions which are contrary to our agency’s core values," said Sheriff 
Dennis Lemma. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
Manager Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978-desk 
(407) 403-3319-cell 
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